Mansfield Heights Water & Sanitation District
c/o Community Resources Services of Colorado, LLC
7995 E. Prentice Avenue, Suite 103E
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 | 303-381-4960

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF PROPOSED 2025 RATE INCREASE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to the customers
of the Mansfield Heights Water & Sanitation District and all other interested persons that a
proposed rate increase has been submitted to the Board of Directors of the District for the
ensuing year 2025. The District has not increased its rates since 2014. The rate increase is
needed to cover the increasing costs of operating the sanitary sewer system. Such proposed
rate increase will be considered at a special virtual meeting of the Board of Directors of the
District to be held at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 19, 2024, via zoom:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81749607297?pwd=W2eMc7nq8lLyaU19Jze0BSWLj7hFevo.1

Meeting ID: 817 4960 7297
Passcode: 940827

One tap mobile
+17207072699,,81749607297# US (Denver)
+17193594580,,81749607297# US

Any customer or interested persons may participate at said zoom meeting for the purpose of
providing input, comments or objections regarding the proposed rate increase. A copy of such
proposed increase has been filed in the office of the District located at Community Resource
Services of Colorado, LLC, 7995 East Prentice Avenue, Suite 103E, Greenwood Village,
Colorado, telephone number 303-381-4960, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
where the same is open for public inspection.

Dated: November 18, 2024
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

MANSFIELD HEIGHTS WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT
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